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Minutes of the meeting held at Callington on 3rd October 2024 

The meeting was opened by MM, the acting Chairman 

Apologies 

There were no apologies 

Minutes 

The minutes were read, approved and signed by the Chairman 

Matters arising 

It was noted that the NHS app was faulty.  It will improve in the next couple of months.  It may be available in 
libraries which will help with some people getting on line. 

Treasurer’s report 

JW said that there was no spending and no income since the last meeting. 

Any Other Business 

The practice asked whether the team would prefer to have the meetings in the daytime instead of the evenings.  
The general consensus was that the evening was easier as most members go to work. 

She also said that it would be a good idea to have posters up to advertise the group and the meetings as the 1st 
Thursday of every other month.  She will design the poster. 

The dispensary will have doubled its delivery by the end of the year. 

The practice wants as many people as possible to be contacted by emails rather than letter.  It is not only cheaper 
but more efficient. 

People are still needed to help with the up-coming Vaccine clinics. 

There being no more to discuss, the meeting closed.  The date and time of the next meeting is 5th December 
in Gunnislake at 6-30pm 


